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February 14, 2018 

 

 

 

 

To: Valerie Bradley, Managing Director of Community Services 

Subject:  Letter of Resignation – Jimmy Stephens 

 

I am writing to inform you of my resignation from the Animal Shelter Advisory Board for 

the City of Mesquite, effective immediately, February 14, 2018. 

 

Thank you so much for the opportunity to grow and learn during my service on this board.  

It has certainly been an honor to serve in the capacity of board member for the past sixteen 

years (2002). 

 

Please let me know if I can be of assistance in the future.  I wish you and the City of 

Mesquite the very best going forward.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jimmy Stephens 
 

Jimmy Stephens 

City of DeSoto Environmental Health Mgr. 


